
COUNTY OF DARE 
P.O. Box 1000, Manteo, North Carolina 27954 

September 8,201 1 

To: Patrick Jones 

NC Dept of Agriculture 

From: Edward Mann 

Public Works Director 

Re: Aerial Mosquito Control Application in Dare County for the control of vector disease 
carrying mosquitos 

Please see the attached letter from VDCI for information requested concerning the aerial 
application over congested areas in Dare County. The date that the application is to commence is 
September 8,201 1 at 7:30pm. 

Thank you 
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Edward Mann 
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